Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
VHB
The City of Longwood announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES: Tuesday, November 16, 2021, 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.; Live Presentation: 5:45 p.m.

PLACE: Longwood City Hall Commission Chambers, 175 W Warren Avenue, Longwood, Florida 32750

Live stream of presentation will be hosted on City’s Facebook page.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The City of Longwood is conducting a Complete Streets Study along West Warren Avenue from State Road 434 to Milwee Street. This is the second public workshop being held during the study. This public workshop is being held to share the conceptual alternatives and solicit feedback from the community regarding the proposed improvements.

An open house will be held at the City of Longwood City Hall Commission Chambers from 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m., with a live presentation at 5:45 p.m. A live stream of the public workshop presentation will be hosted via Zoom beginning at 5:45 p.m. and can be accessed by visiting the City’s Facebook page at facebook.com/CityofLongwoodFL. Participants attending the live stream are encouraged to view the meeting displays on the project website (WarrenAveStudy.com) prior to the live stream.
A recording of the live stream will be made available for post-meeting viewing on the project website at WarrenAveStudy.com. Those who cannot attend the meeting may review the live stream recording, meeting displays and submit comments or questions on the project website. Comments submitted by November 26, 2021 will become part of the public workshop record.

The City of Longwood will not exclude from participation in, deny the benefits of, or subject to discrimination anyone on the grounds of race, color, national origin, sex, age, disability, religion, income or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Magdala Ridore, Human Resources Director, by phone at (407)260-3466 or via email at mridore@longwoodfl.org.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kristin Zack-Bowen at (407)260-3462 or by email at westwarren@longwoodfl.org.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Kristin Zack-Bowen at (407)260-3462 or by email at westwarren@longwoodfl.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Kristin Zack-Bowen at (407)260-3462 or by email at westwarren@longwoodfl.org.
